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Florida Tire
Recycling, Inc.

(VIA FACSIMILE 407-433-2666)

July 13, 1994

Joseph Kahn, PE, Solid Waste Supervisor
SOUTHEAST DISTRICT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
PO Box 15425

West Palm Beach, FT. 33416 O

RE: SLCFPFCD FIRE PLAN APPROVAL

Dear Mr. Kahn,

As we pointed out in our letter of June 20, 1994 (paragraph 10 C
8), the ST. LUCIE COUNTY/FORT PIERCE FIRE DISTRICT did not
disapprove of our fire plan in Chief Vaughn’s letter dated April
14, 1994; rather, as Deputy Chief Sessoms remarks in the attached
letter, "he addresses a few concerns regarding this fire plan”.

As we noted in our letter tc you dated July 1lth, since "there is
no regulatory framework within which SLCFPFCD is obligated to
officially "approve" for DEP amny plan submitted by FTR", it is
questionable whether or not SLCFPFCD ie able to "approve” our plan.

Pherefore the statement which Deputy Chief Sessoms has made in the
attached letter dated July 12, 1994 must be accepted as the only
approval SLCFPFCD can make: "I have no problem with the proposed
plan and my recommendation of the relocation of the water storage
tanks.” To expect more is unrealistic.

In light of Deputy Chief Sessoms’ comments, it is FTR’s belief that
it is compliance with this requirement of Lhe Stipulation.

INC.

cc: James R, Brindell, Esquire
Don Buettenmuller, Esquire

Deputy Chief Perry Sessoms

Providing An Environmental Solution
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P. Q. Box 3030
2400 Rhode Island Ava.
Fort Plerce, FL 344948
(407) 467-2312
Fax (407) 467-2325

$t. Lucle County - Ft. Plerce
Fire District

July 12, 1994

Mr. Slkip Robinmon

Florida Tire Recyeling, Imc.
9675 Rangeline Road

Port Gt. Lucie, FL 34987

RE: Fire Plan Approval
Dear Mr. Robinson:

I do not interpret Chief Vaughn's letter dated April l4, 1994, as a disapproval
of the proposed fire plan. He addresses a [ew concerns regarding thie £ire plan.

As I discussed with you on site, I have no problem with the proposed plan and my
recommendation ot the relocation of the waler storage tanks. During our last
inpsection of the property, I was surprised and pleased with the progress that
you made, I realize there is no overnight solution to the problem that you had,
however, 1 feel you ate heading in the right direction. With the lmplementation
of the fire equipment on site and training ot your persomnel, I feel wuch Letter
about the situation on your site.

The site drainage plan will have to be approved by Department of Environmental
Protection {DEP) because it 1s out of my expercise and Jurisdiction.

If 1 may be of further asalstance, please contact my office.

Sincerely,

&T. LUCIE COUNTY-FT. PIERCE
FLRT TREVENTION BUREAU

9/-254 ¢ 7/ )/““L" s

Deputy Chief Perry Seseoms
Flre Marshal

CC: Joe Kahn, Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Battalion Chief Fred Vaughm



